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SUBJECT: Chester Creek Concert June 8th Pot Bellied Stallions 
BY: Amy Norris, Public Information Coordinator 

 

 

Chester Creek Concert to be held onTuesday, June 8th at 7:00 PM
featuring the Pot Bellied Stallions. 

The Chester Creek Concert will be held on Tuesday, June 8th from 7:00-8:30
PM, with music by the popular group, Pot Bellied Stallions.  Admission is
free.  Everyone is encouraged to bring lawn chairs for seating, while
enjoying the beautiful outdoor setting of Chester Bowl located at 1800 East
Skyline Parkway. 

Concerts will be held throughout the summer at the same time on Tuesdays
until August 3rd.  Please call, after 6:00 PM, the Chester Creek Concert
Hotline at (218) 730-4326 to check for cancellations.  For a complete list of
summer concerts go to www.duluthmn.gov/parks 

#  #  # 

     

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
City of Duluth Parks and Recreation Division

 
411 West First Street, Duluth, Minnesota 55802
218-730-4309 | www.duluthmn.gov | Kathleen Bergen, Parks and Recreation Division Mgr.
 
For more information contact Amy Norris, Public Information Coordinator 218-730-4312

http://www.duluthmn.gov/parks

